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ROBERT MICHAEL NATUCK

Jackie and Family, My deepest condolences on the loss of Bob. What sad news to see in the Star this morning. Bob was my first manager
when I worked as a summer student at Ross Wemp Motors in New Toronto back in the early sixties. I worked for him part time for 5
years and he was always patient and kind and a true gentleman. Through mutual friends here in Largo, Florida, Wayne and Betty
McPherson, I reconnected with Bob and you a few years ago when we visited your home in Florida. It was wonderful to him again and
relive old times. Once again, my sympathies to you and I hope that your countless memories of Bob over the years will be of comfort. If it
is not too much to ask, would you let me know when the memorial service will be in the spring as I would like to attend. I have let Betty
and Wayne know of Bob's passing.

Hazel Regan

December 11, 2015

Dear Jackie, to you and your entire family we extend our love and support in this time of loss. May good memories always surround you.
Cousin Mary Ball and family

Jim Ball

December 11, 2015



